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Tellico Cruising Club
December 2023 Newsletter

tellicocruisingclub.com/

Happy Holidays


https://tellicocruisingclub.com/

Afternoon BBQ at the Pope's

T —

New Members

Rick Green and
Kathy McKinley

To view more photos from this year and past years go to our website:
www.tellicocruisingclub.com



ROMEO s November' Lunch




ROMEQ's December Lunch at Hooters

To view more photos from this year and past years go to:

www.tellicocruisingclub.com

(Christmas Party pics will be in our January 2024 Newsletter)



George Maresca Commander

Bill Hall
Richard Pope
Glen Hukins
Jerry Campbell
Jim Kavanagh
John Manczko
Susan Weakley
Pam Schell
Bob Reed

Mary Reed

Glen & Jodi Seymore

Cathy DeBoer
Roberta Kasper
Vacant

Joe McCaul
Stan Sech

Chuck Zimmerman

First Officer
Second Officer
Bursar

Communication Officer

Scribe

Immediate Past Commander
Member at Large

Service Office

Webmaster / Photo Directory

JULIET’s Captain

Ship’s Store

Graphics Design
Newsletter Publisher

Lead Photographer

Silver Carp in TNA new format
Silver Carp in TNA new format
Past Commander/Club Historian

973) 919-9009
318) 564-8412
818) 512-8083
973-570-5147
865) 458-0861
571) 277-5091
847) 997-5739
601) 270-9420
423) 462-1094
630)-589-6585
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ROMEQ’s Captain

(630) 240-2072
(423) 884-6978
{865) 582-6262

(630) 240-5534
(865) 556-8066
(865) 458-8598

TCC Contact List

geomike1960@gmail.com
hallwt@att.net
Rpopecpa@ymail.com
glen.hukins@gmail.com
jerrycampbell2@gmail.com
jkavanagh@generalsystems.com
Johnyg@comcast.net
smweakley.3@gmail.com

saxhound@sbcglobal.net
(865) 738-3643h
gaphound@sbcglobal.net

rkasper20@charter.net



